PTO Meeting
January 8th, 2019

Attendees: President: Karissa Wendt, VP: Michelle Carr, VP: Alyssa Givens, Secretary: Dawn Marie Dean, Treasurer: Julie
Shreck, Karen Strandt-Conroy, Briana McCarthy, Lisa Beeman, Jodi L., Chelsie Davis, Steve Lutzke

The meeting was called to order by Karissa at 6:05 pm.

December’s Meeting Minutes were read by Karen. The motion to approve the minutes was made by Karissa and seconded by
Julie.

The Treasurer’s Report was read by Julie. Karissa motioned to approve the report, Briana seconded.

A presentation on the requirements for Title | ESSA was given by Jen Bowers.

Committee Updates

~Scrip~
An upcoming poll will determine whether or not there is enough interest in the program to place

orders monthly.

~Mother/Son event~
The event will be held on the 18th.
This year’s event will be game night with Minute to Win It games and Dance, Dance Revolution.

Game winners will receive tickets to enter in a raffle.

~Daddy/Daughter Dance~
The dance will most likely be held on February 22nd from 6-8pm instead of the 15th.
After looking into prices, it was decided that fresh corsages would be far to expensive to offer for sale,

so imitation flower corsages will be made for the event.

Old Business

Paint Night
Plates with a variety of paint colors will be prepared in advance in the future for participants to prevent
a long line at the supply table.
Will attempt a drying station again next year. A drying station had been suggested for this year’s

event, however, the necessary items were unobtainable.



Spirit Wear

Creative Gear was used and the fundraiser ran smoothly this time.

New Business

Teacher and Staff Wish Lists
The concept had very positive feedback from parents.

The option exists for parents to contribute a portion of the cost toward more expensive items.

*Classroom Magazine Discussion*
The Wish List topic sparked a discussion about classroom magazines that was not on the agenda.
# PTO funding of magazines next year will be added to an agenda for an upcoming meeting.
# A Google survey will be created for input from parents and posted to ClassDojo.
# Students will be surveyed as well, however, the format is to be determined.

# A request is being made for Scholastic to provide sample magazines to help with the decision.

Spirit Store Start Date
Order forms for the Spirit Store will become available monthly starting in February.

Sample items will be on display at PES.

ClassDojo Account for PTO Use

ClassDojo’s current platform prevents the PTO from having an account for the purpose of posting to

the School Story at this time as it would allow private information to be seen by the account holder.

Other Business

No other business this month

Karissa motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:16pm and Dawn Marie seconded.



